
Ballinafad Post Office

 June 4, 2018

Please be advised that as of this morning the Ballinafad Post Office will be temporarily closed, due 

to the retirement of the Postmaster. 

Canada Post is currently searching for a replacement Postmaster for the Ballinafad Office. In the 

meantime, the affected customers will receive their mail through a community mailbox. The 

mailboxes have been installed at the side of the parking lot of the Ballinafad Community Centre (the 

current post office location) and are operational as of today, June 4.

Affected customers are encouraged to use the Erin Post Office for full Canada Post service, located 

at 83 Main Street, Erin, ON N0B 1T0.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Canada Post customer service at 

1-800-267-1177.

For more information, please contact: 

Jessica Spina 519.855.4407 EXT. 239 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________
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